
Jamba Juice 

Registration and Ordering 

is now OPEN! 

It’s time to take advantage of our Jamba Juice fundraiser.  Your SVdP student(s) can start receiving a 

Jamba Juice at lunch on Tuesdays starting September 10.  Simply follow the instructions below and 

contact Kay Watson with any questions. Kmclean_max@yahoo.com 

 

Get Started 

NEW PARENTS Go To:  

1. Go to: https://secure.boonli.com/login - (to not be confused, this is a separate link and log-in 

from where you order hot lunch) 

2. Click to Register: Password is: SV402, add account, profile(s) information 

3. Sign In with your username & password 

4. To begin ordering click on the calendar date (Ordering for any given date closes 14 days in 

advance to allow time for processing payment to Jamba Juice from SVdP) 

5. You do need to click to September to see ordering options. 

RETURNING PARENTS Go To: 

1. Go to: https://secure.boonli.com/login - (Remember this link is not the same website as what 

you use to order hot lunch) 

2. Sign In with your username & password 

3. Please update or add profiles to your account 

4. To begin ordering click on the calendar date (Ordering for any given date closes 14 days in 

advance to allow time for processing payment to Jamba Juice from SVdP) 

5. You do need to click to September to see ordering options. 
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